Dear Parents,
! Greeting's From Mount Litera Zee School, Haridwar!
Please send a photocopy of a aadhar card of your ward positively by tomorrow 28th July 2017.  If aadhar card is not being made , get your ward enrolled for the same and send a photocopy of enrolment slip to the school positively by Saturday 29th July 2017. Treat this message important for immediate action, as this data / photocopy has to be submitted to uttarakhand govt. on 31st (Monday) July 2017 positively by the school.        

